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VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/07/2021 15:58:40

Commenter Info:
Brad Jones
5109 S Graystone Ave #4
Sioux Falls SD, 57108
Email: Bradljones@yahoo.com  Phone: 6053667972

Comments :
Hello, I’m writing to comment on charging stations. Tax payers shouldn’t be paying for them,
convenience stores should be putting them in if they want to keep open Unless they are
solar/wind powered, they aren’t environmentally worth it $50 that EV vehicles will pay for
their tags won’t recover the lost gas tax money that we won’t get from tourist to drive on our
roads Thanks, Brad L Jones 5109 S Graystone #4 Sioux Falls, SD 57108
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